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We hope you had a great weekend! 

 

 

 

We would like to thank everyone that joined us last Friday for our Christmas Markets.                             

It was a huge success.  We had lots of festive stalls, food, tombola's, games, a raffle, a fabulous singing perfor-

mance by students of Burnley College, a visit from Antony Higginbotham MP and a very special visitor all the way 

from The North Pole. 

We will let you know how much we raised very soon!  

 

Holly Grove Christmas Markets  

 Christmas Nativity  

 ‘We’re Going on a Baby Hunt’    

Performance by Class Aisling and Class Katie. 

   Friday,9th December at 2pm 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

We have a selection of Christmas treats for sale in 

school. These would make a perfect Christmas 

treat for all the family.  If you would like to place 

an order, please send your order and 

money into school with your child. 

Reindeer Dust Gift– £1 

Reindeer Hot Chocolate - £1 

Hot Chocolate Stirrers - £1 

Christmas Pud Krispies - 50p 

Christmas Sweetie Bags - 50p 

 



 

         

 

 

 

  

 

 

 We would love to share your news on our newsletter. 

You can send photos etc.to: 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Staff -   Liz and Sophie. B 

 Children - Lucy. J 

Christmas Celebrations 2022 

 

      The last Merry Berries Session of 2022 

will be on Thursday,15th December.           

Sessions will begin again Monday, 9th January 

2023. 

We are keen to recruit some new Merry Berries 

so If you are interested in sending your child or 

wish to request extra sessions, please contact 

Nick. 

Tuesday,13th December- Nibble and Natter/ 

Family Forum 

Friday 16th December- Closure after school for 

Christmas Holidays 

Friday 9th December- 

Thursday 15th December- 

Friday 16th December- 

Christmas Nativity 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Christmas Party Day 

Christmas Jumper Day/Carols 

Christmas Carols at White 

Ash 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Crafty Creations specialise in homemade gifts photos 

cups keyrings pictures . They recently managed a stall 

at our Christmas Markets and were very popular        

If you would like to learn more about them and see 

their full gift range, you can  

follow the link below: 

Nibble and Natter/Family Forum 

The next session will be a joint session on     

Tuesday,13th December,1pm -3pm. 

As this is the last session of 2022, It will also 

be a Jacobs Join. 

Bring some goodies with you and join us for a  

relaxed chat! 

   



 

On Friday 9th December we are having a Christmas Jumper day at school to raise money 

for Save the Children. Children can come into school wearing Christmas jumpers, cardigans, 

socks or anything festive. If you don’t have a Christmas jumper then non uniform will be 

fine. We are asking for a voluntary donation of £1 which will go towards Save the Children.  

Save the Children do fantastic work year after year and the money we raise for them will 

help provide food, essential healthcare, education and protection to millions of children 

around the world who are missing out on these basics.  

We are looking forward to seeing you all in your Christmas jumpers on Friday.  





 


